
Non-Discrimination Statement


Hello In There In-Home Primary Care complies with applicable federal civil rights 
laws and does not exclude people or treat them differently because of race, color, 
national origin, age, disability, sexual orientation or gender identity.


If you believe Hello In There In-Home Primary Care has failed to provide these 
services or discriminated on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, 
disability, sexual orientation or gender identity, you can file a grievance with:


Patient Advocacy Services

35 Medical Center Parkway

Augusta, ME 04330


• Regular business hours (Monday-Friday, 7:30 a.m. to 4 p.m.): (207) 
248-5290


• Evenings, weekends & holidays (ask for the clinical administrator): (207) 
626-1000


• TTY: 711 (Maine Relay Service)

• Email: patientadvocacy@mainegeneral.org

mailto:patientadvocacy@mainegeneral.org

